
Town of Catskill Planning Board  

Planning Board Meeting 
November 16, 2021 6:30 PM  
Robert C Antonelli Senior Center  
  
Present: Chairwoman-Teresa Golden, William DeLuca, Vice Chairman- Larry Federman , Bridgett 

Hernandez, Secretary Patricia Case-Keel.  
  
Absent: Angelo DiCaprio, Heather Bagshaw, Brenda VanDermark. 

 
Also Present: Ted Hilscher (Town Attorney)   

 

Chairwoman Teresa Golden opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag. 

 

On November 11, 2021 Ted Hilscher provided the  Board copies of the recommended changes to the Towns 

Zoning code that developed from the Planning Boards October 5, 2021 Special Meeting. The Board 

reviewed the changes and continued discussions regarding the definitions and requirements for T.O.C. 

Code 133 (Short Term Rentals ) ,134 ( Signs) 134 A  ( Solar Energy systems  ), 138 ( Streets and 

Sidewalks)  ,140( Subdivisions ), and 160 ( Zoning)   

 

The Board scheduled another Special Meeting to be held on December 7, 2021 at 6:30 PM. 

 

Mr. Hilscher stated he will edit the drafts for the recommended changes, and send them out to the Board 

member before the December 7, 2021 meeting.  

 

Mr. DeLuca made a motion to close tonight’s special meeting, seconded by Ms. Hernandez  

 

 
Planning Board Special Meeting ended at 8:14 PM 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Patricia Case-Keel 
Planning Board Secretary 
 
Approved as Written 12/14/21 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


